
 
 

 

Items Discussed/Questions asked Responses/Outcomes 
Welcome to the parents   

HAF 
Please let RRK know of anyone could benefit. 

Coventry Holiday Activities and Food Programme – Coventry City 
Council 
RRK shared about the HAF programme over the holidays. Parents 
were grateful for the additional support in obtaining the codes, 
although, as they would not normally be entitled to them. 
Additional names given. 

Office by Year 1 White 
Times 8.30am-9.00am-School uniform and support. 
(Main office is also available). 
School sweatshirts £7.50/cardigans £9.50, swimming 
caps £5.00 are available from the Office 

RRK shared costs with parents and BH don’t make any profit on all 
uniform sold.  
Parents were appreciative of this.  

Staying Safe Online-Post shared RRK shared about Online Safety and age restrictions, included 
examples of how we support the families to keep our children safer 
online, even when not in school. 
https://www.broadheath.coventry.sch.uk/stay-safe-online-little-
birds-internet-adventure/ 

PSCO Online Information Child is accountable at the age of 10 for a criminal offence  
Google Family Link 
Hollie Guard (if in danger app) 
Parents workshop annually & signposted on the website to be setup 
RRK shared about using PCSO safely (Police Community Support 
Officers) 

Year 1 Swimming/PE Kits 
Reminder-Parents asked to name all uniform. 
Earrings are not to be worn for swimming or PE 
days. 
The Hive and the request for swimming sessions-Now 
taking place 

RRK shared with parents about Swimming Kits and a reminder for 
staff to add to blog, at the beginning of each term.  
Health and Safety on PE/Swim Days-Reminder – Broad Heath 
Primary School PE and Swimming dates Autumn 1 – Broad Heath 
Primary School 

Verruca’s-Request to check children’s feet. Socks are currently available from the office 
More sizes are currently on order. 

Parent Well-Being Sessions 
 

(Braiding hair, Fitness class ,Swimming, Cooking, Hampers for 
charity, Arts and Crafts, Sewing) 
Looking at summer term dates for parents to attend sessions. 
Dates to be confirmed for the Summer Term, after SATs 

Reading 
Search Results for “Phonics” – Broad Heath Primary 
School 

Information shared. 
Workshop for Reception parents for phonics   
RRK thanked parents who attended the Phonics Screening 
Workshop.  

After School Clubs- 
Please make sure you check the calendar and 
contact the relevant members of staff. Clubs run 
from weeks 1-5. 
 

All clubs are FREE and we expect children to attend, as this is a space 
that could be offered to another child. 
Cycling Club talks have taken place, please check the website for 
dates and times. 
RRK shared about the dates for after school clubs and parents were 
shown and directed to the blog. 
http://www.broadheath.coventry.sch.uk/calendar/ 
https://www.broadheath.coventry.sch.uk/category/after-school/ 

Head Covering/Headscarves-Discussions have taken 
place with parents, staff and local Mosques 

Samples to be shown and date shared for proposed implementation. 
Respect the idea of buying from the school. 
Parents acknowledged and thanked Mr Andrews.  
Parent querying whether they can start from Year 1? Mr Andrews 
and Mrs Raja-Khan shared the research behind it and why the 
decision has been made for Key Stage 2 only.  

Broad Heath Parents Coffee Morning    
Wednesday 9th April 2025 @8.45am (Nurture Room) 

Number Present: 15 Staff Present: (RRK, AJ, RR and AP supported with refreshments) and JA who joined initially. 

conversation  
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Accessibility Plan 
Please inform school if you are aware of any 
problems/issues with access to areas of the school 
Parking at the gates 

Reminder 
Parking facilities shared.  
Bing bong for safe parking  
RRK shared to parents about parking and accessibility. It was shared 
that there are many reasons why some parents are allowed to park 
in the carpark for the short term. 

End of term 
School Closes-Friday 11th April 2025 (Non-uniform 
Day) 
School Commences- Monday 28th April 2025 
Bank Holiday-Monday 5th May 2025 

Children will be in all day on the last day. Normal time finish (3:15) 
 
End of Term shared with parents and return date.  
RRK shared about the holiday terms. 

AOB: 

• If you need further financial support, use the 
 link: 

•  

 
https://www.coventry.gov.uk/householdsupportfund 
 
RRK shared the link about financial help and support from pastoral.  
RR explained about Food Parcels, Cereal Bread and Boot Fund.  
Social Prescribing shared.  
Langar Aid shared with parents. Possibility of MCAS being shared 
with parents reminding them to bring a bag when produce is 
avaiable.  
Summer Fair support reminder to parents.  
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